
 
  

 

Ref No: Cir/RBS/2020-21/No.76                                                                                          Date: 24/02/2021                         

To: Parents (Class 7 & Class 8) 

From: The Principal 

Subject: Parent Survey on Reopening of School  

 

The year 2020-2021 has been an unusual academic year that has called for exceptional methodology and 
experiences. As a school, we have tried our level best to sail through all the odds and still trying to achieve 
the same. 
 
We take this opportunity to thank our parent community for making this possible. With your extended 
help teachers were able to effectively complete the syllabus and conduct formative and summative 
assessments to gauge the students level of understanding and learning. While it is fulfilling to see that we 
have achieved our learning journey online, we eagerly await our students on the campus.  
 
Keeping Government of Gujarat's decision to open the school for Class 7& Class 8 in mind, we would like to 
take the opinion of all the stake holders before taking any decision on school reopening. You are requested 
to fill the google form by clicking on the following link to share your inputs on the same. 
Kindly fill the form latest by 26th February 2021.  
https://forms.gle/s3RZSEjAmbbYYMXt5 
 
The school will take all the safety measures and shall abide by all the SOPs and guidelines laid down by the 
State Government authorities to ensure children's well-being and health while attending physical school.   
 
Please note that your choices in this form will be taken as an input to decision-making for the action plan 
towards school reopening. Based on the decisions taken by the school, we will make further 
communication with the parents on the same. 
 
  
Thanking you.  
Regards, 

 
Mrs. Sutapa Mishra 
Principal  
Redbricks School 

https://forms.gle/s3RZSEjAmbbYYMXt5

